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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 08 November 2021, 08:49 AM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Kathy

Last Name * Armstrong

Organization Native Albertan

Frmai I
Phone * E—
City/Town * Calgary

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * All lobbyists representing companies, and people, who’s
funding is ultimately supporting political interests of other
countries or businesses outside of the province must
identify the ‘core, or base’ source of where the funds are
coming from 1 year prior to being able to lobby. This will
allow the Alberta government to make public the
business’s and countries wishing to influence Albertan’s
homeland. This will also enable the government to
research the source and motive’s of the lobbyist. Union’s
should not be allowed to fund any form of government
backing, or lobbying. They are not a company, and they
do not represent all of the people in the union. Union
funds must be sourced from the workers and the workers
must be allowed to allocate where, what and who they
wish to support. Eg. (if 60%of union workers support
UCP or liberal candidates rather than NDP, than 60%% of
the Unions finding must go towards the other party’s.





